Curb-side Recycling Suspended

Effective July 1, 2009 the City of Nacogdoches will no longer collect co-mingled
recyclables from resident’s curbside. It is unfortunate a slow recycling market
leaves the City with few options to dispose of recyclables. The sale of blue
recycling bags will also be discontinued.

Residents may still recycle separated cardboard and paper by bringing the
material to the City Sanitary Landfill at 4602 Northwest Stallings Drive where an
easy drop-site will be accessible to off load cardboard and paper. The cardboard
and paper must be separated. The landfill gate attendant will be available to
answer questions. The recyclable drop-site will be open Monday through
Saturday 8:00AM to 5:00PM.

The City of Nacogdoches encourages all who wish to continue recycling
aluminum cans to take them to the Animal Shelter, who will use the proceeds to
assist in animal care. Local metal recyclers will also take aluminum and other
metals.

The City of Nacogdoches and Keep Nacogdoches Beautiful are committed to
developing other effective and efficient alternatives for recycling and source
reduction.



